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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) proposes 

operational and safety improvements 

along State Road (S.R.) 50 from Villa 

City Road (County Road (C.R.) 565) 

to Brown Street. Through Downtown 

Groveland, S.R. 50 is a one-way pair, 

with westbound traffic on Broad Street 

and eastbound traffic on Orange 

Street. 
 

The purpose of this project is to 

realign S.R. 50 just north of downtown 

Groveland. The realigned road will 

help to remove a significant amount of 

heavy truck traffic from the downtown 

area. The realignment is desired by 

the City of Groveland to enhance 

livability and walkability and to help 

reduce truck traffic in the downtown 

area. Once the realignment is in 

place, Broad and Orange Streets will 

become city streets.  
 

The project is currently in a design 

update phase. In addition to realigning 

S.R. 50, the project proposes to close 

the gap in the South Lake Trail (a regional network and part of the Coast to Coast Connector), by constructing 

a new shared-use path. Intersection improvements at S.R. 19 and S.R. 33 are also planned.  

Insert QR 
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S.R. 50 Realignment 

From Villa City Road (C.R. 565) to Brown Street 

 

Lake County 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 427056-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

PD&E Study Completed 2012 $       856,000 

Design: Ongoing - completion early 2026 $    4.2 million 

Right of Way: Ongoing - completion early 2026 $     49 million   

Construction: Funded - fall 2026 $  38.7 million 

*subject to change 

Shelley ChinQuee 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5439 
Shelley.ChinQuee@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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